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13th September 2022 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening will take place on Thursday 29th 
September 2022 from 4:00pm until 7:00pm.  Further instructions will follow on how to book your 
appointment using our online booking system.  
 
The evening will be a valuable time for you as a parent/carer to meet the Form Tutor and discuss 
your son/daughter’s progress and transition into the Academy. It is also an opportunity to raise any 
concerns or questions you might have.  
 
During Meet the Tutor, you will be able to receive support with ClassCharts if you have had any 
difficulty logging in to your account. ClassCharts allows us to communicate with parents, giving you 
important information regarding your child’s education.  
 
Your support regarding your son/daughter’s progress in the Academy is crucial, and I believe it is 
important for us to continue to work closely together in partnership. I am confident that this will help 
to make your son/daughter’s time with us both happy and successful.  
 
If you are unable to make this date, please contact the Academy so the Form Tutor can arrange a 
convenient time for you to visit.  We very much hope that you can attend and look forward to seeing 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs S Edwards 
Head of Year 7 
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